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I'm a physical therapist and have been working in Oregon since 2016. I strongly 

support this bill, as it expands access to healthcare for oregon residents. This would 

reduce barriers for quality care. It would provide additional tools for the physical 

therapy profession to use in order to improve public health. I particularly feel strongly 

about dry needling, as I have been on the receiving end and seen it in practice in 

other states, both with excellent outcomes.  


